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Walter Williams - Corktown Housing canceling Petition #146 re: ROW vacation

From:  Kate Baker <kbaker@oaklandhousinginc.com>

To: "McCraryK@detroitmi.gov" <McCraryK@detroitmi.gov>

Date: 9/20/2018 1:54 PM

Subject: Corktown Housing canceling Petition #146 re: ROW vacation

Cc: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>, Christine A Lew <christine.l...

Hello Mr. McCrary,

Mr. Walter Williams shared your email address with me. Corktown Housing has a pending request for the
vacation of Right of Way in North Corktown, Petition #146. We would like to cancel that petition. We will
instead be working with the BZA to request a dimensional variance.

Please advise on whether there are any other steps that | need to take in order to cancel petition #146.
Thank you for your assistance,

Kate

Kate Baker

Executive Director

Oakland Housing/Corktown Housing
kbaker@oaklandhousinginc.com
313.237.1001 x202
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